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Good morning,

Please see attached a slightly late submission from the New Zealand Law Society. (We’d
appreciate if you’d acknowledge receipt of this email, as a hard copy of the
submission will not be posted).
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Ngā mihi

EMILY SUTTON
LAW REFORM ADVISER
 
NEW ZEALAND LAW SOCIETY | M: 
lawsociety.org.nz

DX SP20202 | PO Box 5041, Wellington 6145, New Zealand
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